
 

     
 
 
 
Dear Parents: 
 
 
Woodward Academy has selected Taggart’s Driving School to provide a summer 
Teenage Driver Education Program.  The program will consist of 30 hours of classroom 
and 6 hours of private, individual, behind-the-wheel training.  This is the program that 
insurance companies are required (under state law) to provide a 10% discount for 
insurance premiums (or 20% if the student has a “B” average or higher).  Additionally, 
completion of this program will provide a direct $150.00 tax credit from the State of 
Georgia. 
 
The tuition for the complete package program will be $465.00 per student, which is a 
substantial reduction from the tuition charged students who attend class at Taggart’s 
classroom locations.  The tuition can be paid on the first day of class by check, made 
payable to Taggart’s Driving School, or in cash.  The instructor will provide a receipt. 
 
A learner’s permit is required for the behind-the-wheel portion only.  Individual driving 
lessons, which are usually scheduled as two 3-hour lessons, begin when the student is 
picked up at school, home or another location.  All training vehicles are equipped with 
the exclusive Taggart’s two steering wheels, two brakes, and two gas pedals system. 
 
Taggart’s will provide the use of the “Drive Right Textbook” and all other training 
materials.  The student must provide a notebook and a pen or pencil.  To enroll, call 
Taggart’s directly at 770-934-2144.  The office is open Monday through Friday from 8:30 
a.m. until 6:00 p.m.  Taggart’s telephone counselors can answer any specific questions 
about the program.  You may also read about the program on the web at 
www.taggartsdrivingschool.com.  
 
The classroom portion will be taught on these dates:  July 22 – 26 from 9:00 am – 3:30 
pm in room H230 in Brewster Hall. 

 
 
Best regards, 

 
Dr. Jonathan Merrill 

 Upper School Principal 


